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From: Ben Considine 
Sent: 
"fo: 

Wednesday, 19 July 2017 2:13 PM 

Cc: 
Subjec\-: 

Catherine Myers; Jason Cremona; Matt Sheens; Alan Stone 
VCGLR - Request for information 

Dear Ms Fielding, 

Good afternoon, my name is Ben Considine and I am one of the Inspectors within the Investigations Team, formally 
the Probity Team. 

I refer t o Jason Cremona's letter da"ted 13 July 2017 with respect to the convictions of Crown Melbourne Limited 
employees in mainland China . 

. ·· r have been appointed as th,e lead investigator for the Victorian Commission for Gambling and Liquor Regulat ion's 
view of these matters. 

I understand that reasons/sentencing remarks have been released by the Chinese authorit ies in relation to the 
convictions. Could you please confirm whether or not this is the case and if such documents are available provide 
copies of documents and any available English translation of the docum.ents as a matter of urgency. 

Should you wish to discuss this r:iatter further I can be contacted on - or by email 

Yours sincerely 

Ben Considine I Inspector I Compliance 
Victorian Commission for Gambling and Liquor Regulation 
Level 3, 12 Shelley Street, Richmond, Victoria 3121 

I I ph. 1300 182 457 iii•••••• I WWW:.\l_C_glr.vic.gov.au 
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